
Dear Ms. Gin,

I am writing you as a concerned resident of the Hollywood Hills. The Hollywood 
Plan is a plan that plans for an increasing population in Hollywood. But the facts 
are that the population is decreasing. There is, as you may well be aware of, a 
proliferation of projects being proposed by developers anticipating this "new wave"  
of residents. I have been in cities where developers have gone overboard with their 
projects, only to see those projects abandonded and left vacant for many years. 
Please, reconsider passing the plan as is stands now.

Best regards,

Laura Smith
laura@laurasmithart.com


